
 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 
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Friday 7th September 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Friday 21st September 2018, Norwood School will join in the national event of ‘Jeans for 

Genes’.  

 

We will be raising money for many worthy causes that the charity supports.  We are inviting staff 

and children to come to school wearing jeans.  Children will still be expected to wear their normal 

school uniform tops and school shoes.  

 

We would appreciate a minimum donation of £1.00 to go to this worthwhile charity.   

If your child does not wish to participate then they will need to come to school in their complete 

school uniform.  

 

As this is the day our Year 6 pupils will be going on their residential trip at lunchtime, we ask that 

Year 6 can wear jeans if they choose to and a donation of £1.00 is still expected. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds                    Mrs Fox 

Head Teacher                                        HLTA  
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